
George Brown College Retirees’Association

Annual General Meeting


Wednesday November 30, 2021


Meeting called to order at 12:00 noon by Dianne Diniz 
Land Acknowledgement by Joan Reynolds 

Present Dianne Diniz, Georgia Quartaro, Bob Cox, Debbie Plested, Barb Dunlop, Joan 
Reynolds, Trish Robinson, Anne Mackenzie–Thompson, Laura Lothian-Bryant, Sally 
Roy,  Bob Struthers, Jo Sorochinsky, Lois Athanasiu Susan Qadeer, Alfred Carr, John 
Hardy, Johanne Clare, Chiyo Obychi, Marion Goltz, John Price,  Guert Van de Kraats, 
Ron Sluser, Doug McGimpsey, Lori Shekter-Wolfson, Marjorie McColm, Gail Pahwa, 
Sheila McMillan, Marjery Taylor, Jennifer Cooke


Welcome and Opening Remarks 
D. Diniz presented an update on College issues including updates on the fire 
and state of online learning. GBC President Gervan Fearon welcomed the group.  


Business Meeting 

Adoption of the Agenda

Moved by Lori Shekter-Wolfson: That the agenda be adopted as 	 	 	

	 presented.

	 Seconded by:  Alfred Carr

	 Carried


Adoption of 2020 Annual General Meeting Minutes

	 Moved by Alfred Carr: That the Minutes of the 2020 Annual General 		 	
	 Meeting be accepted as presented

	 Seconded by:  John Hardy

	 Carried




Reports

	 Association Business was reported upon by the Co-Chairs’ report, The 	 	
	 Scholarship report, the Communications report and the membership 	 	
	 report.  (See attached) 

	 Moved by Alfred Carr: That the business reports of the Association be 	 	
	 accepted as presented

	 Seconded by:  Lois Athanasiu

	 Carried


	 The Association’s Financial Report and proposed 2022 budget were 	 	
	 presented by Treasurer Joan Reynolds (see attached).

	 Moved by John Price:  That the financial report and the proposed budget 	 	
	 be accepted as presented.

	 Seconded by: Debbie Plested

	 Carried


Adjournment

	 D. Diniz thanked the membership for their attendance

	 Moved by Alfred Carr:  That the meeting be adjourned


Guest speaker, Jo Sorochinsky was introduced by Georgian Quartaro.

	


